
THE CHARTER SCHOOL 2021-22 
 
 
Date: June 23rd 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent,  

 
Outer Space has always been a fascinating topic for everyone across the ages. This Friday we are all 
set to take our Stars in G2 on a Virtual Space Odyssey.  

 
Kindly keep the following ready for the artwork on Friday:  
 
* 2 A4 size sheets joined together and then cut a hole (big enough for your child's face to be seen 
through the hole) in the middle of the sheet as shown in the image attached.  

 
* Colours   

 
*  Stapler  

 
 Do keep a snack also ready.  

 
Looking forward to our Fun filled Friday!  

 
 Regards,  
Homeroom Teachers 


